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March 12, 2017 

 

 

Dear  

 

 

Since 1997, Sleepy Hollow Presbyterian Church has organized and participated in a 

week-long trip to Mexico to build housing for underprivileged families.  The efforts for 

each trip are led by high school and college students with the help of adults.  I will be 

joining the trip this year to help build a home for a deserving family. 

 

Our goal this year is to build at least two homes.  There will be a team of about 50 people 

participating in the trip, all needing supplies with the work done by hand with simple 

tools.  To meet construction goals, our team needs to raise approximately $45,000 by our 

fundraising deadline on May 21, 2017.  We’ll purchase building materials, tools, food, 

water, temporary housing (tent) accommodations, rental vehicles etc.  I’ve attached a 

one-page summary that includes more detail. 

 

I’m writing to ask for your support in the form of a contribution.  If you can support the 

effort I’ve included a self-addressed, stamped envelope for your tax-deductible 

contribution, payable to Sleepy Hollow Presbyterian Church / Mexico Mission 2017. 

 

I’ll do my best.  Thanks for your help. 
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